
 

 

12th March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 3 and 4 Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Year 3 and 4 Easter performance of “Wind in the Willows”  
 
Year 3 and 4 classes will be performing “Wind in the Willows” on Tuesday 26th March at 6.00pm and 
Thursday 28th March at 9.30am.  Taking into consideration space restrictions and fire regulations, 
we are pleased to be able to offer each family 2 tickets in total.  Please complete the slip at the 
bottom indicating how many you would like (up to a max of 2).  Tickets will be issued and sent home 
with your child before the performance.  If there are any spare tickets available once all have been 
allocated, we will let parents know as soon as possible so that as many adults as possible can see 
the children perform.   
 
With kind regards 
 
The Admin Team 

 

       
To the School office:- 
 
Name of child ____________________________ Class _______________________ 
 
Please return the slip by Monday 18th March indicating your preference by ticking ONE of the boxes 
below:-  
 

2 tickets for Tuesday 26th March at 6.00pm 
 

 

2 tickets for Thursday 28th March at 9.30am 
 

 

1 ticket for Tuesday 26th March at 6.00pm 
 

 

1 ticket for Thursday 28th March at 9.30am 
 

 

No tickets needed 
 

 

 
Signed _________________________________________________ 
 Parent/Carer 


